
 

 

 
 

22nd October 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 12 Students, 
 

How to Succeed in Sixth Form - webinar 
 
We are pleased to share details of an upcoming event designed specifically for parents and 
carers of Year 12 students.  This webinar will provide valuable insights on how you can support 
your child in making the most of Year 12, helping them maximise their grades and minimise 
stress as they transition to the demands of post-16 education. 
 
Event Details: 
 
Title: “How to Succeed in 6th Form” Webinar 
Date: Thursday 24th October 2024 
Time: 7:00 - 8:00 pm 
Registration Link: https://events.parentguidetoeducation.com/succeed-in-6th-form 
 
The webinar, hosted by Paul Hughes, founder of ParentGuidetoPost16, will equip parents and 
carers with the tools needed to help their teens successfully navigate the step up to more 
independent learning.  With 16 years of experience as a 6th form tutor, including time as a lead 
UCAS tutor, Paul will offer practical advice that has helped thousands of families tackle the 
challenges of 6th form education. 
 
Topics Covered Will Include: 
 

• The importance of Year 12 

• Effective use of study periods 

• Changes in the UCAS landscape 

• Super-curricular vs. Extra-curricular activities 

• The benefits of starting revision early 

• The role of parents and carers in supporting success at post-16 

• Motivating teens to stay on track without overwhelming them 

• A live Q&A session addressing your questions 
 
Replay Available: 

 
For those unable to attend the live event, a recording will be accessible to all who register in 
advance. 
 
We hope you find this event informative and helpful in supporting your child during this important 
stage of their education. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Anika Popat 
Head of Year 12 
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